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NOMINATIONS AND ELECTION 

NEWSLETTER 
of the 

Idaho Chapter 
of the 

Wildlife Society 

The Nominating Connnittee, composed of Hugh Harper, Roger Williams, and Elmer Norberg , 
submitted the only nominations received. Their slate of candidates appears on the 
attached ballot. 

Chapter By-Laws require two tests for eligibility to vote: 

1. Membership in The Wildlife Society as well as Chapter membership (Article 
III, Section 1). For this election, either 1969 or 1970 Society membership 
is sufficient. 

Society membership costs $20.00 annually for regular members and $10.00 
for student members. If you wish to join at this time you may include 
your remittance with your ballot and the Secretary-Treasurer will transmit 
your application to the Executive Director. 

2. Ballots must be returned by December 1, 1969; accompanied by Chapter dues 
of $1.00 for 1970, unless already paid (Article V, Section 2). 

Chapter membership is $1.00 annually for students and non-students alike 
and provides full membership privileges. Associate membership in the 
Idaho Chapter is available ' to p~rsons who are not members of The Wildlife 
Society for $1.00 annually and allows all privileges except voting and 
holding office. 

WINTER MEETING 

Program Chairman Duane Asherin needs to know if you have a paper to present. 
Abstracts are due by December 15, 1969, but an innnediate post card letting him 
know of your intent to present a paper woµld be a great help. Duane's address is 
201 E. 6th St., Moscow, Idaho 83843. 

The next ZEROED will contain a tentative program and information on room 
accomodations. It should reach you in late December. 

Keith Bayha 
Secretary-Treasurer 


